
The international summer courses for 2016 have now been published.  
 
University of Copenhagen offers more than 50 international summer 
courses this summer. The courses are at bachelor and master level 
and are open for domestic and international students. All courses take 
place in July or August and are taught in English.  
 
The international summer courses cover themes based on 
contemporary fields of research and address topics of current 
international trends and interests. 
 
Deadline for applications is April 1st. Only courses with remaining 
seats will continue to be open for applications until June 1st. 
 

UCPH International Summer Programme offers accommodation to 
international participants in collaboration with the UCPH Housing 
Foundation. 
 

Explore the variety of international summer courses in 2016 and find 
further information at www.studies.ku.dk/summer  

http://www.studies.ku.dk/summer

